Gabrielle Allan

From: sysadmin@interlated.com.au on behalf of Gardens of Stone <sysadmin@interlated.com.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 10 October 2023 7:25 AM

To: Gabrielle Allan

Cc: jrobens@interlated.com.au; keith.muir6@bigpond.com

Subject: Angus Place mod 8 and West Coal Services mod 5 submission

| have not made a reportable political donation:
No

| would like my name withheld: No
Russ Graul

graulco@gmail.com
[webform_submission:values:gos_dpom_address]

| am objecting to the proposal:
Yes

As usual the scrutiny of the proposal does not properly protect the environment or prevent pollution which is what
Australians want. It seems that the coal/gas industries are once again influencing the politicians and decision
makers.

We need to move on, focus on economies that are sustainable, non polluting or destructive, and do not enhance
climate change.

If the person truly was concerned about our country and its environment, these dates would not have been chosen.
Just another politically influenced scheme.

The modifications do not sufficiently protect our environment and need to be withdrawn, and the proposal
rewritten properly.

Modification 8 has the potential to damage our environment and impact our water resources and affect the animals,
fish and fauna. Why are we allowing this?

Allowing toxic chemicals into our water system is sabotage. Not using the Springvale treatment project is
outrageously incompetent.

The EPA has demonstrated the polluting potential of the modifications. If we don't adhere to the EPA conditions,
then why do we have this department? It is obvious that the coal industry is influencing the politicians. We have to
stop supporting coal and move to sustainable, non polluting alternatives. This is globally embarrassing.

Centennial Coal has consistently damaged and polluted our environment for greed. It is obvious they have no
intention of changing their policy. We are supposed to be phasing out coal. Why are we even looking at this
proposal?

The modifications will cause pollution problems. Additional water treatment facilities will be needed to prevent this.
This is a no-brainer.

Stop supporting coal and focus on sustainable energies and economies.






